
 
 
 
	
	
	
	

You Are Invited to Attend a 
 

Parochial & Private High School 
Admissions Fair 

 
St. John School Gymnasium 
760 Main St. Watertown, CT 
Tuesday, Oct. 1 at 6:30 pm 

 
The	event	is	open	to	families	of	students	in	
Grades	6,	7,	or	8	who	are	interested	in	
meeting	local	high	school	admissions	

representatives	and	learning	more	about	these	
excellent	area	high	schools.	

	
Come	and	meet	representatives		

and	current	students	from:	
 

Sacred Heart High School 
St. Paul High School 

Holy Cross High School 
Canterbury School 
Chase Collegiate 

Taft School 
The Gunnery 

Westover School 
	
	
	
	

This	event	is	hosted	by	St.	John	School	in	Watertown,	CT	as	a	
community	service	initiative.	

Looking for a Great High School? 


